
 

 
 

June 2024 

Dear Parents/ Caregivers,  

 

As we approach the end of another successful school year in SCS, it is time to prepare for the new school 

year ahead. Our school website www.senior.renmoreschool.com has been, and continues to be, updated 

with relevant information for your attention. 

 

The majority of parents of current pupils have registered on the home-school communication app 

‘Aladdin Connect’. Information relating to your child’s attendance, end of year results/ reports etc. are 

available on this app. If you need help registering, please contact the school. 

 

All parents; please make sure your contact information is correct. If there are any changes to medical 

concerns, personal issues or legal provisions in place regarding giving access to Aladdin to any parent/ 

guardian of your child, please contact the school in confidence to discuss or to restrict access 

immediately.  

 

School Lunches 

As you will be aware, hot school lunches are provided by our partner “Fresh Today”. Current pupils 

have their log in details and changes to orders can be made before midday each Thursday. New 

enrolments (pupils into 3rd class etc.) will be sent login details and further information shortly. If your 

child does not wish to avail of the hot lunch, they should bring a healthy, balanced lunch to school each 

day. No nuts, crisps, chocolate or chewing gum are permitted. Children should bring water in a reusable 

bottle. 

 

Please note the school building will be closed during the summer. Enquiries should be sent to 

info@renmoreschool.com in the knowledge that there may be a delay in response time due to the 

holidays. 

 

We thank you for your continued kindness and support.  We wish you a safe and pleasant summer 

holiday. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

        

Marianne Brady 

Principal 
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Ph: 091 753613       
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Principal: Marianne Brady  Deputy Principal: Ciara Doyle 

FOURTH CLASS                                                                            2024-2025 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers,  

As you will be aware, all text books and copies will be provided by the school. Below you will find 

uniform details, a list of stationery, etc. which your child will require next year.  It is essential that your 

child has all the listed items on the first day back to school.  

Please take note of the following: 

 We do not request a voluntary contribution in Scoil Chaitríona. 
 Please, pay the total fees for Art & Craft supplies, etc. via the Aladdin app in a timely 

manner.  
 Text books must be returned in June and will be collected in school.  
 Your child will be informed of their classroom and teacher for next year in the coming days.  

 

School Uniform. 
Please note that, with children’s comfort and costs for families in mind, we are phasing out the 

traditional Scoil Chaitríona Senior uniform in favour of a school tracksuit. Should you wish your 

child to wear his/her school uniform from last year, or one passed down from an older sibling, that will 

be acceptable but going forward, new uniforms purchased should consist of the following; 

 Royal blue, round neck tracksuit top with school crest (no hoodies). 
 Royal blue track suit bottoms. 
 Plain light blue polo shirt. 
 Royal blue shorts for warm weather (optional). 
 Runners. 

Tracksuits are available from Anthony Ryan’s of Shop Street and National School Wear Centre, Liosban 

Estate, Galway or sales@gmdesignwear.ie 

 

Please note the school building will be closed during the summer. Enquiries should be sent to 

info@renmoreschool.com in the knowledge that there may be a delay in response time due to the 

holidays. 

 
The following is payable via the Aladdin Connect App (details of how to pay will be 

supplied);   
To cover cost of Insurance, Arts & Crafts materials, photocopying, report cards, 

and competitions. 
€50 per 

child  

Total payable via Aladdin Connect App €50 
 

 
Also required; 
3 HB Pencils Primary school calculator (NOT 

Scientific) 
1 Eraser and 1 Topper Headphones (for use with school IPads) 
2 blue biros and 2 red biros 1 child’s scissors 
Colouring pencils 1 A3 plastic zip pouch 
1 clear plastic “shatter resistant” 30cm ruler (non-
flexible ruler) 

A4 Folder with Clear Plastic Sleeves (40 
pages) 

2 large Pritt sticks (please put your child’s name on the 

glue sticks) 
D Tin Whistle, (available in Powells, Shop 

Street) 
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